


Three considerations were also identifed through this project. Although these topics are not implicitly
included within the Indicator System, they are important enough to warrant further discussion. They
are, food security within Auroville, the development planning and building process, and how to foster
further innovation within Auroville and beyond.

Additionally, the project team has developed a set of recommendations for Auroville to consider when
planning new development within Auroville, or when evaluating existing development. These recom-
mendations are:

1) Planning Design Process. Actively engaging all Aurovilians in the planning
and development process will go a long way to ensure a diversity of knowl-
edge and local expertise, which can produce innovative solutions that maxi-
mize all interests and promote sustainability.
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of appropriate building material, architectural design and construction meth-
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3) Accessibility. The Auroville Accessibility Code should become a mandatory
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the Code.

4) Physical Connectivity. NIE3 BIE&velopmBanB § JEEMple a la&l#nd pr& BAEXA



